Peer researcher perspectives

Terezia and Olga worked as peer researchers for the South Yorkshire Roma project in 2016-

17. The project was a partnership between Migration Yorkshire and the University of Salford,
funded by the Big Lottery Fund. They share their experiences in these videos. You can also read
a personal statement by Olga.
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